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Various Lane Restrictions on NM 423 (Paseo Del Norte) at 2nd Street Bridge  
 

Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that work on 
eastbound NM 423 (Paseo Del Norte) between NM 45 (Coors Blvd) and Jefferson on the 2nd 
Street Bridge will occur this weekend to perform bridge maintenance work.  
 
There will be various lane restrictions beginning Friday, June 9th at 9 p.m. through Monday, 
June 12th at 5 a.m. Work is weather-dependent and subject to change.  
 
Updates on restrictions will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website, www.nmroads.com.  
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